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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Jackson Park 4th Avenue Entrance Temporarily Closed 
HC-2018-58 
Hendersonville, NC – October 12, 2018 
 
 
Due to the heavy rains this week the 4th Avenue entrance to Jackson Park has sustained some 
damage.  The work to repair the entrance is underway and we estimate that the 4th Avenue 
entrance will reopen on Wednesday October 17.  
 
In the meantime, we ask that no one pass the gates and barricades in place to ensure everyone’s 
safety. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Kathryn 
Finotti, Public Information Officer at (828) 697-4809. 
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